
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

On Monday, April 29, 2019 at 9:30 a.m., a meeting conducted by South Holland 
School District 150 will take place at McKinley Junior High School. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss South Holland School District 150’s plan for 
providing Special Education services to students with disabilities who attend a private 
school within the boundaries of District 150, or are home-schooled and currently live 
within the boundary of our District. 
 
If you are a parent of a home-schooled or private school student who has been 
identified with a disability, or if you have further questions pertaining to this meeting, 
you may contact Dr. Denise Julius, Superintendent at 708-339-8655. 
 
 

The location of the meeting will be held at: 
 

McKinley Junior High School 
16949 Cottage Grove 

Office of Specialized Service 
Room 120 


